
 
 

 
 
Dear FM Financial Group pty Ltd, 
   
Thank you for your generous donation to the bushfire appeal.  
 
In October 2019, fires started burning across three States and by New Year’s Day had extended 
south to beachside holiday towns.  The immense scale of the fires and the images and stories 
coming out of these communities were so significant that coverage extended beyond Australia 
and had an impact on international audiences. Just as these communities started the long 
process of recovery and rebuilding, a global pandemic reached our shores and COVID-19 
became the headline news.  
  
In what have been uncertain times with businesses closed and people in self -isolation, we want to 
assure you that our work hasn’t stopped. We have continued to engage with impacted communities 

and your donations are continuing to reach those in need.  

We’ve always said disaster recovery is a marathon and not a sprint. We’ve made significant inroads 
but there is still much more to do.  

Bendigo Bank, our Foundation and many of our partners are using knowledge and lived experience 
to guide the distribution of donations. We’re committed to ensuring every single cent donated to 
this appeal is delivered to those in need.  

Read on for examples of where your donations are making a difference.  
 
David Impey  

CEO  

Community Enterprise Foundation™  



 



 


